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March 24, 2025 
 

Letter of Comment – Sunrise Expansion Program   
Council passed a motion to submit a letter of comment following the Enbridge Sunrise 
Expansion Program Round Table that took place in Mackenzie on February 11, 2025.  
 
Union of British Columbia Municipalities – 2025 Membership Dues 
Council moved to pay membership dues to the Federation of Canadian Municipalities for 2025 -
2026 in the amount of $2,682.76. 
 
Letter of Support – Mackenzie Community Arts Council 
Council will write a letter of support for the Mackenzie Community Arts Council’s application to 
the Royal Bank of Canada Communities Investment Grant to help fund the cost of renovations at 
their new location.   
 
Letter to BC Hydro and Water Comptroller  
Council passed a motion to send a letter to BC Hydro and the water controller office to voice 
their concerns with BC Hydro’s request to draft Williston Reservoir below 2150 feet, if necessary. 
 
Blood Plasma Donor Centre in Northern Brit ish Columbia   
Council will be providing a letter of support, in principle, for the establishment of a Northern BC 
Blood Plasma Donor Centre, in Prince George. 
 
Contract Award – Development Services Program Update 
Council awarded the Development Services Program Update project to Praxis Solutions in the 
amount of $34,400 plus GST. 
 
Land Referral – Application for a Section 11  Kwadacha Natural 
Resources Limited Partnership 
In response to the application for a Section 11 Kwadacha Natural Resources Limited Partnership, 
Council directed Administration to respond in support of the application and had no objections. 
 
Vehicle Replacement – 2025 GMC Sierra 1500  
Council awarded the purchase a 2025 GMC Sierra 1500 to Wood Wheaton Supercenter in the 
amount of $49,086 plus GST. 
 
Bylaws Adopted 
Bylaw No. 1521, 2025, Water Rates and Regulations Amendment, Bylaw No. 1522, 2025, Sewer 
Rates and Regulations Amendment, and Bylaw No. 1523, 2025 Garbage Rates and Regulations 
Amendment were adopted by Council. 
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New Business – Congratulatory Letter 
Council voted to send a congratulatory letter to Mackenzie resident, Gage Siegel, for his essay 
“What Do We Remember”, which placed 3rd in the 2024-2025 British Columbia/Yukon Youth 
Remembrance Contest. 
 
Coming Events 
Strike Group Job Fair 
When: Tuesday April 1, 2025 
Time: 10am – 4pm 
Where: CNC Mackenzie – 540 Mackenzie Blvd. 
 
Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce Spring Expo 
When: May 2 – 3, 2025 
Where: Mackenzie Recreation Centre – 400 Skeena Dr. 
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